
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

A Word from the President & The Committee 
 

January Too Hot! Many people are on holidays and can't contribute.  No newsletter til February!  This is a 
special bulletin for important news and reminders. Cheers Jen 
 

From the Plant Farm - Exhibition Opportunity for all Members  
 
"Favourites" Exhibition in February 
 
Arrangements for February have changed so there is no individual Exhibition for that month.  
Judy Balfour was part of the original Feb exhibition, and is still exhibiting her planned pieces of work in 
the ‘Favourites’ Exhibition.  
 

If you have a favourite work that is framed and ready to go, or one that you would like to 
exhibit, please contact Carol Smith 60245094.or carolann@dragnet.com.au, by 24th of 
January.  The Exhibition will commence on Tuesday 5

th
 February 2013. Works would need to be 

delivered to the plant farm on that day at 2.30pm. 
 

Membership Fees 
 

Just a friendly reminder:  FEES ARE OVERDUE!  As of the 14th January members 
who have not paid will be unfinancial. 
 

Dates for your Calendar 
 

Toulouse-Lautrec Date is changed to March 7th.and  8th instead of February.  
Please organize your bookings now, as there is a possibility that Martins will 
cancel the tour if insufficient interest! 
 
“Growth Rings” exhibition at the Albury Museum until 10

th
 Feb (includes 38 botanical art works) 

In conjunction with this exhibition there is an Adults Watercolour Workshop on Saturday, 19
th
 Jan 10 – 3. 

This for anyone no matter what skill level – all materials provided.  $40 or $30 seniors.  Check Albury City 
web site or phone 6023 8333 to book. 
 

Dates for your Calendar 
 

19th Jan Saturday-Portrait Session 1:30 – 4 pm - Janelle Hoban Contact 0401 919813 

26th Jan Saturday  -Still Life -   Carol Smith, Co-ordinator Contact 02 6024 5094 
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